
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 
 

3rd February 2023 
 
 
 

Year 4 PE Changes 
 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Due to a change in the classes going swimming, please see below the PE changes starting next 
week (Monday 6th February). 
 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday 

4LM, 4BP & 4ML 4PC (Swimming) & 4HW All classes (OSA) 4RD 

 
Please send your child with their appropriate PE kit on these days. Thank you. 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
 

Mr McCoy 

Year 4 Year Leader 
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